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July 22nd, 2024 

 

CLADDING REQUIREMENT PRIOR TO INSULATION 
INSPECTION 

 

 

To enhance the efficiency of cladding inspections and mitigate concerns regarding water 
ingress during insulation inspections, effective immediately, cladding (including roof flashing) 
must be installed and fully completed before scheduling any insulation inspection.   
 
This approach will mitigate health and safety concerns within the building and reduces the risk 
of inspection failures.   
 

Please disseminate this information to all site offices. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in implementing this important change. 
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